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To Whom It May Concern,

The American Veterinary Medical Association does NOT recommend vaccinating rabbits against
rabies or any other viral disease. There is no current vaccine for rabies for rabbits and they are
prone to develop allergic reactions. Also rabbits are kept in-doors and they are not at risk of
contracting the disease.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Santiago Diaz, DVM




